
 

Two Year Olds 

End of Summer 1 

This half-term we have welcomed lots of new children, who we have enjoyed getting to 

know. Our two year olds have been taking advantage of the warm weather by exploring 

the outdoors. We have been for some lovely walks around our village, visiting the park 

and the meadow garden. We have also had lots of fun in our fantastic outdoor area! 

   


